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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Veevaert [john@trinityminerals.com]
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2007 05:22 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Benitoite Update

Hello

Steve Perry and John Veevaert are happy to announce the resumption of unprocessed 
Benitoite Mine material. We worked out a deal with the former owner of the mine to obtain 
about 2 tons of uncleaned material.

We know precisely how large the Benitoite "Universe" is now and the amount of material 
available for processing is finite. We may have one more small offer after this one ceases
but there are no assurances that this will be the case.

To see what is available visit this site:

http://www.benitoite.com/benitoite/klean.shtml

Steve and I will also be preparing a large number of specimens prior to the Tucson Show in
late January, 2008.  Stay tuned for more information about specimen availability at that 
time.

This is a rare opportunity that may end at any time.  We have a meter on the above page to
let you know when we will be nearing the end of this increasingly scarce resource. 

To get off of this list visit benitoite.com and remove your email address using the form 
at the bottom of the page.

Thank you for your interest,

John Veevaert & Steve Perry


